
March 12th, 2020 

 

Notice for symptom report 

 

 To all students, faculty, and staffs in Chiba University (except University 

Hospital) 

 

As shown in “Correspondence to Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) (new 

coronavirus) ” and “ Chiba University information of infection ”, please follow our 

guidelines and refrain from attending any works, classes and services if you are 

experiencing flu-like symptoms including fever (37.5C or higher), cough or 

shortness of breath and so on. 

Those who are responsible for each department or unit are to be very sure to 

stop the students and staffs with symptoms from coming to university for the 

recommended observation period.  

 

If you do have ANY of the symptoms described above, please report us by email.  

The information you need to report to us is available on the web page of Safety 

and Health Organization (http://hschome-gw.hsc.chiba-u.jp/). 

Please Email us for identifying symptoms and then we will continue to monitor 

and be able to help you consider when to come to campus for studying or for 

work when recovered, we can issue your medical certificate that is necessary for 

your absence permission slip as well. 

 

If you work at Chiba University Hospital, or a student of medical training, please 

follow the instructions from CUH. 

 

Thank you, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Chiba University, Safety and Health Organization  

Email: info-hsc@office.chiba-u.jp 

Phone :  043-290-2214 ( ext. 2214 ) 

Website:  http://hschome-gw.hsc.chiba-u.jp/ 


